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 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the Meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 15 February 2017 

in the Churt Pavilion at 8.40 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Kevin Lower (Acting Chair), David Crossley, Gerald Stiff, John 

Petty, Bob Cordell, David Gay, Eunice Burch 

                        .                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 17/08 Welcome 

The Acting Chairman welcomed all to the meeting. 

 

RGT 17/09 Apologies for absence 

None 

 

RGT 17/10 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 17/11 Minutes of the Meeting of 18 January 2017 

 

PROPOSED by Cllr Gay,  SECONDED by Cllr Burch and AGREED by all. 

 

 

RGT 17/12 Report of the Secretary to the Trust 

1) Grasstex contract renewed for 2017 at same prices as 2016 

2) RGT annual return sent to Charity Commission 22 Jan 2017 

3) Pavilion booked for 18th party on 1 April  

4) Miro now emptying bin by Hale House Close 

 

 

 

RGT 17/13 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 17/13.1 Matters relating to sports clubs (IC) 

Ian Christie was liaison with sports clubs. He has told the Rec. Ground users he has had 

to resign on health grounds. Cllr Lower will take up the reins with help from Cllr Gay. 

 

RGT 17/13.2 Report from the Rec.Ground Committee  

Part of the grassed parking area on Redhearn Green has been cordoned off. Football 

club now marshal the parking on Saturdays but put up their own signs. Rec Ground 

committee need to decide where parking should be and advise football club accordingly. 

 

RGT 17/13.3 Meeting with arboriculturist. 
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Cllr Lower and the Clerk to meet with arboriculturist on 16 Feb. Trees in public places 

have rules and regulations regarding their inspections. 

 

RGT 17/14 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 17/14.1 Payments for authorisation – Jan 2017 

Proposed by Cllr Crossley, seconded by Cllr Burch, agreed by all 

 

RGT 17/14.2 Budget update and income report – Jan 2017 

 Noted and agreed by all 

 

RGT 17/15 Churt History Centre 

Results of meeting with members of Surrey History Centre noted in Churt PC Minutes. 

 

RGT 17/16 Formal request to hold fete on 10 June 

Clerk to issue standard letter agreeing to their request and reminding fete committee 

of the need for licences, risk assessments etc. 

 

Other matters: 

 Cllr Cordell mentioned a leaflet he had found in Farnham relating to walks in and around Churt. 

Where else is this available?   

Cllr Gay commented on a TV programme that gives funding for community based restoration 

projects and then films them.  Did we have anything in Churt? 

 

There being no other business the meeting of the Recreation Ground Trust closed at 8.55pm.   
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Acting Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will be on 

Wednesday 15 March 2017 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion 

 

 

 

 

 

 


